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October 3, 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
 
As you are aware, on August 2nd, 2022, Huntsman sent out a Notice of Escapement (NOE) 

communication for Huntsman Boeing Material Specification BMS 5-28 Type 7 CL 2 certified product 

Epocast® 89537. 

 

We have now been notified that Notification of Escapement #NE2389875-00 for Epocast® 89537 is 

closed and Boeing has recommended initiation of a “global acceptance” NCR N6750011015 to accept the 

parts.  

 

Boeing is still requiring a Material Release Review (MRR) before accepting delivery of new orders after 

August 2nd, 2022, of Epocast® 89537. Please continue to abide by the MRR process; pass down the 

information to your respective value chains so that the purchaser or downstream participants can refer to 

relevant Boeing Quality System Requirements to determine whether their part or product is affected and 

what notification they need to make to Boeing or what approval is required by Boeing.    

 

 

 

 
 
 
Regards, 

  
Victoria Jansz 
Product Manager – Aerospace NAFTA 
Huntsman Advanced Materials 

 

 
 
 
EPOCAST ®   is a registered trademark of Huntsman Advanced Materials or an affiliate thereof in one or more, but not all, countries. 

 


